

To: Montgomery College Community

From: Dr. DeRionne P. Pollard, President

Subject: Video Message (Update #86)

Date: September 18, 2020

Good afternoon. I hope you had a good week and are heading into a relaxing weekend.

In my weekly <u>video message</u>, I share what I learned from virtual classroom visits this week! I also want to remind students about easy access to <u>voter registration</u> and <u>CARES applications</u>. For those students who are not eligible for CARES, the <u>Montgomery College Foundation</u> may be able to help.

Today is the final day to submit questions to ResilientMC@montgomerycollege.edu for next week's Conversation with Leadership. I'm eager to hear your thoughts and concerns. We're all in this together, so robust conversations about the spring semester, heath concerns, or other topics are all on the table!

Have a safe, healthy weekend.